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    Kindergarten Registration Night 
Families with children who will be five by September 1 
should plan to attend the Kindergarten Registration 
Open House tonight Thursday, February 15 from 5:30 - 
6:30 in the kindergarten room. Parents will receive 
registration packets to secure their child's spot on next 
year's roster and children can explore their new 
classroom and meet new friends. If you are unable to 
attend but want your child on next year's class list, 
please contact the school office. 

 
    Last Day of School 

It was released at a meeting with the Diocese of Peoria 
that the end of the school year will remain May 23rd for 
St. Mary's of Metamora due to the number of hours we 
have been in attendance (or will be by the 23rd of May). 
The word from the Diocese was to go by hours rather 
than days. We have more than enough hours to keep 
our end of school May 23rd. Therefore, school will be 
dismissed immediately after school Mass on the 23rd of 
May. Report cards will be handed out after Mass. 
 

Lunch Menu  

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

Feb. 16: No School 
Teacher’s in-service           
Feb. 17: Boys BB at L-W at 
1:00.                                 

Feb. 19: No School – 
President’s Day             
Feb. 21-VB at St. Pat’s           
Scho Bo vs Blessed 
Sacrament at 3:45                
Feb. 24: VB 7th grade 
regionals start                    
Feb. 27: Scho Bo at 
Roanoke Benson at 4:30                
Mar. 1: End of 3rd quarter 
Mar. 2: VB 8th grade 
regioansl start                 
Mar. 4: 7th grade VB 
sectionals                                   
Scho Bo at Robein at 4:30 
Mar. 5: SchoBo at St. 
Vincent at 4:30              
Mar. 8:  No School –
Faculty Inservice                   
VB 7th gr. State              
Mar. 11:VB 8th gr sectional 
Scho Bo vs Resevoir Gift at 
3:30                                
Mar. 13: Scho Bo at St. 
Mark’s at 3:45                
Mar. 15: VB 8th gr state  
Mar. 19: Scho Bo at St. 
Thomas at 4:30              
Mar. 25-- Apr. 1: No 
School - Easter Break    
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(Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
 (Feb. 19-23) 

Mon., Feb. 19 – No School – President’s Day 

Tues., Feb. 20 – Chicken noodle soup, turkey sandwich, crackers, fruit 
Wed., Feb. 21 – Hot dog on bun, fries, broccoli, fruit 
Thurs., Feb. 22 – Chicken nuggets, mashed potatoes/gravy, green beans, fruit 
Friday, Feb. 23 – Pizza boat, carrots, fruit 
(Feb. 26-Mar. 1) 

Mon., Feb. 26 – Chicken fajitas, refried beans, fruit 
Tues., Feb. 27 – Pulled pork, on bun, fries, green beans, fruit 
Wed., Feb. 28 – Walking tacos, broccoli, fruit 
Thurs., Feb. 29 – Hamburger on bun, chips, carrots, fruit  
Fri., Mar. 1 – Tomato soup, grilled cheese, Goldfish, fruit 
 
Dismissal Time Changed 
On Friday, April 5 school will be dismissed at 11:30. The original time was 1:30. 
Please adjust your calendars accordingly. 
 
Lost: Has anyone seen or know where the State 2017 IESA Runner Up 6th Grade 
Chess Trophy is located. It is not in the trophy case with the other state trophies. 
 
No School  
There will be no school on Friday, Feb. 16 due to teachers in-service and no school 
on Monday, Feb. 19 due to President’s day. Have a wonderful 4-day weekend! 
 

Lunch 
If you are sending an email or leaving a message that your child will be late to 
school, please also let us know if they will be hot lunch. Thank you!!! 
 
Sports Update 
VB: Volleyball 8th grade night will take place on Tues., Feb. 20 starting at 5:00 PM 
at Riverview Grade School. We will honor Clara Schmitz and her parents Brandon 
and Carissa Schmitz our lone 8th grade player. Clara has played four years at St. 
Mary's. Clara and her family will be missed as Clara is the last of four children to 
graduate from St. Mary's. Come out and support St. Mary's volleyball. 
 


